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End of Manufacturing Notification 

To: Welch Allyn Customers 

From: Kristin Daly   

Ref: KLEENSCOOP       

Date: November 23, 2015      

Dear Welch Allyn Customer, 

Effective January 1, 2016 Welch Allyn  KleenScoop  will be discontinued and no longer offered for sale. For your 
reference, a detailed list of the affected part numbers is provided below: 

Discontinued Products 

Discontinued 
Part Number 

Description 

52450 
KleenScoop (case of 10 boxes; 100 pieces per box)(52450 Kleenscoop are not compatible with all 3.5 V 
otoscopes) 

52450-B KLEENSCOOP 4MM BOX OF 100 

 
Should you have any questions regarding this initiative please don’t hesitate to contact Welch Allyn Customer Care.  

Regards, 

Kristin Daly   

http://www.welchallyn.com/

